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Standards and Specifications Unit



MEMORANDUM

DATE:	February 18, 2016

TO:	All Holders of Standard Special Provisions

		

FROM:	Larry Brinck, Standards and Specifications Engineer

SUBJECT:	Revision of Section 108, Holiday Weekend
Effective this date, our unit is issuing a new standard special provision, Revision of Section 108, Holiday Weekend.  This new standard special provision is 1 page long.  It is to be used in all projects, beginning with projects advertised on or after March 17, 2016.  You are free, however, to use it in projects advertised before this date.

This new standard special provision requires the Contractor to not perform construction operations on Saturdays, Sundays or holidays.  It also requires that construction operations stop at Noon the Friday before specific three of four day holidays.  The special provision includes the full list of holidays when this is to occur.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Those of you who keep a book of Standard Special Provisions should add this new spec to your file.  For your convenience, you can find this and others special provisions issued this date in one place at our Construction Specifications web page:
 https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/construction-specifications/2011-Specs
Please scroll down and visit the hyperlink, “Recently Issued Special Provisions”.
If you have any questions or comments, please contact this office.


[image: letterhead_line.png][image: state_seal_gray_rgb.png]555 Street Address, Room 555, Denver, CO 55555-5555 P 555.555.5555 F 555.555.5555 www.colorado.gov/xxx

[image: letterhead_line.png][image: state_seal_gray_rgb.png]4201 E. Arkansas Ave., 4th floor, Denver, CO 80222 P 303.757.9474 F 303.757.9820 www.coloradodot.info

image1.emf









image2.png




image3.png




